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Dear Customers 

 

Over the last few months, we have been experiencing significant price increases of raw 

materials, especially these necessary for the production of elastomers, used in the production 

and regeneration of rollers and sleeves, which is a considerable challenge for LIGUM group. We 

have been monitoring the situation for several months hoping that it was a temporary trend, 

and at the same time we were looking for alternative solutions. Nowadays, however we are not 

able to maintain the highest quality standards without adjusting the prices of our services.  
 

Therefore, the Management Board of the Company decided to increase the prices of products 

and services from 4.5% with the effect from 1 June 2021.   
 

This was not an easy decision for us, especially since the beginning of 2021 we have been doing 

our best to maintain the current price level. However, the scale of the increases that we are 

affected left us no other choice than to compensate at least partially at our prices. 

 

I am aware that this information will not be welcomed with enthusiasm, but through this  

decision LIGUM can still offer high-quality services and our products will ensure the stable 

operation of your production lines with the use of the best rollers and sleeves.  

 

At the same time, I inform you that: 

• the above price change indicator does not apply to offset rollers for which a new price list 

will apply from 01 July 2021 marked:  SIMO NAV_PL/14/2021 

• offers issued before 01.06.2021 will be respected for 3 consecutive months from the date 

of their issue in accordance with the General Terms and Conditions of Cooperation. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and we look forward to a long and successful working 
relationship in the future. 
 

Best regards 

Seweryn Talkowski 

Trade Manager 

 

 


